
Clark County School District

General Education Pre-Kindergarten Student Placement
Procedures for the 2024–2025 School Year

The Early Childhood Department will manage interest and student placement for all general education
Pre-Kindergarten (Pre-K) students in the Clark County School District for the 2024–2025 school year.

Procedure
The Early Childhood Department will continue to maintain a master list of all families interested in
enrolling their general education students in a Pre-K program.
● Schools will post the Clark County School District Pre-Kindergarten Program Flyer on their school

website no later than January 31, 2024.
● To express interest and have their student placed on the interest and/or waitlist, parents/guardians

must complete the 2024–2025 Clark County School District Pre-Kindergarten Program Interest Form.
● If parents/guardians contact the school directly, schools will refer them to the Early Childhood

Department at (702) 799-7479 or prekcasemanagement@nv.ccsd.net to express interest.
● Students will be offered a Pre-K seat at their zoned school, when available.
● If there are more interested students than available seats at a school, students will be selected via

lottery no later than May 31, 2024.
● Students not selected via lottery will be offered a seat at the closest school with an opening.
● If there are no Pre-K seats available at nearby schools, students will be placed on a waitlist until a

seat becomes available.
● Schools will receive a class list of all general education students placed in the Pre-K program no later

than June 3, 2024.
● Parents/Guardians will be notified via email of their student's placement no later than June 7, 2024,

and will be provided with registration instructions.
● Students will continue to be placed in Pre-K programs until May 9, 2025. Upon placement, both the

school and the parent/guardian will be notified of placement and the next steps.

Contact information
For additional information, or if principals have any specific requests for students to attend their
program, the principal should contact Dr. Delilah Krasch, director, Early Childhood Department, at (702)
799-7479 or via email at krascdj@nv.ccsd.net.
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_wIHlRNX1cHuQ1kYWQvqDWkDduFqoJNm8-Q_L76hp24/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdIU4zlxkIaiFGSRIrCzcfmQIIUnwxlxx0ga2pNJ2yuUbdf2Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfRNsdDqmDriy2qzYNCAGJDaIqnJugcs4nnO6C8oLQssYzXVw/viewform?usp=sf_link

